"TOWN OF PORT HEDLAND

Request for Tender 1920-28
JD Hardie Youth Centre
Redevelopment

The Town of Port Hedland invites submissions
from suitably qualified and expenenced individuals/
companies for construction services for the
replacement of the roof, the HVAC system and the
alteration of interior. The deadline for submissions is
31:00pm (WST), Wednasday 22 April 2020.

Tender documents and information on how to
respond is available at www porthedland wa.gov.au/

i

or by caling Viv Hendricks, Senior Procurement
Advisor on 3158 9307,

The Town accepts electronic  submissions
only. Electronic submissions are to be made
via Vendorpanel by the dosing date and time.
Canvassing of Hected Members and Town of Port
Hedland Staff will disqualify the tender submission.
The lowest or any tender may

not necessarily be accepted. ~N
Carl Askew Town of r‘
Chief Executive Officer Port Hedland




